VET Newsletter

Issue 6 September 2020 Deb Kempton - Program Coordinator debra.kempton@education.wa.edu.au Nat Partington - Support Officer natalie.partington@education.wa.edu.au Contact: 9965 8300 | 0402 825 334

TAFELinks Applications for 2021

28 students have completed the online applications to enrol in a TAFELinks qualification in 2021. This is a combination of Year 10 and 11 students. The process was a lot smoother this year as many of the students had completed application letters in their Workplace Literacy classes and the students were very proactive in completing the necessary documentation promptly and efficiently.

Students will be notified by the end of this term whether their application has been successful. Fingers crossed for them all!

Year 11 Work Experience

In Week 10 of this term we have 24 Year 11 students attending work experience across a range of Geraldton businesses. We are very grateful to the businesses who are supporting these students especially in these uncertain times. Some important points to remember for the students are:

- Be punctual, in fact, arrive 5 minutes early every day
- Wear the required clothing and be mindful of your presentation
- If you are genuinely sick and cannot attend then you must contact the employer and the school
- Mobile phones are off and away except during break times
- Show initiative and ask if you aren't sure of something
- Most of all, have fun!!

COME GENTRE EVER been to the GUC? CERALDTON UNIVERSITIES CENTRE COme and have a look at our great facilities in find out the range of courses we can offer you have all of your uniquestions answered

SHINE Police Station Tour

Recently four SHINE students visited the Police station to

take part in an information session about the Cadet Traineeship program. This was a huge success and an honour for the students to meet two talented cadets, former SHINE Alumni, Monique Darcy and Callum Tullock. These two young Cadets shared their journey about their amazing experience and what the students were to expect if they are keen to pursue this career path. The tour and information session were very informative and the girls gained a real insight into policing as a career path.



CHAMPION BAY SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL





Aboriginal School-based Training Program



Certificate II in Information, Digital Media and Technology



Chace Raymond and Kacy Goninon beginning their build of a computer system

The students involved with the ICT20115 - Certificate II in Information, Digital Media and Technology course will build a series of computers that can be used as a course resource this year. This course enables students to fast track their industry information technology skills so that they can leave senior school at the end of year 12 with industry qualifications.



Cameron Brigatti just about to install a power supply in his computer build with Logan Talbot-Evans looking on.

